
Anonymous User just submitted the survey 'Make a submission' with the responses below. 

Please add your comments here:  

I believe as a wildlife carer with Sydney Wildlife and founding member of Wildlife Roadkill 
Prevention Assn that there needs to be a concerted campaign to prevent roadkill of koalas 
across NSW. Firstly floppytop fauna fencing alongside main roads/highways where koalas 
are known to live eg Blue Mtns, Mcarthur region, Hunter Region, Port Macquarrie Hastings 
district. The ideal solution would be building of fauna overpasses, such as the one on the 
northernPacific Highway but more need to be built where ever major roadworks are near or 
through koala habitats. If we do not take koala roadkill seriously we will continue to see 
many more koalas killed on our roads.  

Your name / name of organisation:  

  

Postcode   

  

Or, upload your comments or further information  

No Answer  

Email  

  

Please choose which category best describes you:  

  

Email address to confirm receipt of your submission  

  

I would like my submission to be:  

Public  

I would like my name/organisation to be:  

Kept private  

 
 




